
     A Bittersweet Farewell: DPS Sector 45, Gurgaon Bids Adieu to Class XII 

On Thursday, 19th December 2024, DPS Sector 45, Gurgaon, hosted a heartfelt farewell 

ceremony for the outgoing batch of Class XII (2024-25). The event was a vibrant celebration 

of the students’ journey, marked by nostalgic speeches, spectacular performances and 

emotional goodbyes. 

  

After the ceremonial lighting of the candles by Director Principal, Ms Aditi Misra, 

the programme commenced in the auditorium with her address. In her speech, she urged the 

students to hold onto the happy memories and values instilled in them during their 

time in school. Wishing the students to do their best in life, she emphasised that they should 

be compassionate and grateful, celebrating life with whatever they are blessed with. She urged 

them to always uphold the motto of the school, 'Service before Self' and help those in 

need whenever possible. 

  

The evening's proceedings included the solemn handing over of the school flag to the incoming 

council members, followed by the cake-cutting ceremony. The batch made a generous 

contribution to the school's afternoon school for the marginalised section of the society, 

‘Shiksha Kendra,’ upholding the institution's values and culture. 

 

The students of Class XI presented a mesmerising performance titled ‘The Last Dance,’ 

blending energetic music and dynamic choreography that captivated the audience. The evening 

culminated in a sumptuous dinner followed by a lively DJ session, where students danced their 

hearts out, creating cherished memories. 

 

As the event came to a close, the students of Class XII stepped into a new chapter of their lives, 

carrying forward the values, wisdom and experiences nurtured at DPS Sector 45, Gurgaon. The 

evening will be etched in the memories of all who attended, a beautiful reminder of the bond 

and camaraderie that defines the spirit of a school, a home away from home. 

 

 

     



     

 

   

 

    

    



     

    


